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Last week the pupils of the week were :- 

 

Rec:  Brogan-Dean Biddlecombe 

Yr 1:  Grace Flavell 

Yr 2:  Kasey Calder 

Yr 3:  Elisha Thornton 

Yr 4:  Ethan Murphy 

Yr 5:  Lleyton Broughton 

Yr 6:  Jonah German 

PUPILS OF THE WEEK 

 

 

WOW WORK OF THE WEEK 

Last week the Wow Work  of the 
week were :- 

Rec:  Ava Rose Owen 

Yr 1:  Abigail Ward 

Yr 2:   Nicole Kelsey-Harris 

Yr 3:  Inola Young 

Yr 4:   Tobias Wasim 

Yr 5:    Jessica Archibald 

Yr 6:    Jo-Dion O’Keefe 

Attendance Winner 

Year 3—99.3% 

Coffee Morning 

Church Links 

This week in Collective Worship the children learnt that ‘One good turn deserves another’. 

HEADTEACHER’S AWARD 

Well done  Kasilese Moriarty-Coyne for receiving the Head Teacher’s award last week. 

Year 4 Clay Seaside Scenes 

Here are some pictures of the 
children in Year 4 making their clay 

seaside 
scenes ahead 
of their trip 
to Southport 
on Tuesday 
9th July. 

Here are some photos of the coffee morning last Friday. Helena from Phunky Foods came to give infor-
mation to parents and carers about sugary drinks and how to make healthier swaps.  We also made some 
fruit smoothies.  Helena will return this Friday with more information and another activity – everyone is 
welcome to attend. 



Mrs Horsfall would like to know if anyone happens to have a children's Elvis costume that we could borrow 
for the end of term production. Thank you very much. 

School Dinners for Parents and Carers 

Next Wednesday, 3rd July, it’s the turn of Reception and all Nursery children to invite 
their parents and carers for a school dinner at 11:40. 

We are sorry, but reply slips must be returned by Monday 1st July at the latest.           
We cannot accept any brought in after then, as food needs to be ordered in advance. 

Year 5 Travel Safe Cup Final    

    Dates for your Diary 

Edie’s Fundraising 

On Tuesday 4th July the Kitchen are having a themed lunch for Independence 
Day. On the menu will be burgers and fries, mac & cheese (V) and American Pan-
cakes. 

If your child does not usually take school dinners but you wish to order one on 
this occasion, please let the office know by Monday 1st July at the latest. Orders 
after this date cannot be accepted. 

For Year 3 and above school dinner costs £1.90, unless you are entitled to free 
school meals. 

American Diner Day 

 Here are some of the Year 5 children who attended 
the Travel Safe Cup final. 

The children had been chosen to present their perfor-
mance, 'Cuff the Cars!' at the final of the SAFE Travel 
cup, which is run by Calderdale Council to try and pro-
mote sustainable travel around the area. The children 

worked very hard, rehearsing tirelessly. They per-
formed brilliantly, working really well as a team, but 

unfortunately were not chosen as the overall winners. 
The judges gave excellent feedback to the children, 
and said that their decision had been a hard one to 

School Footwear 

Thursday 4th July—American Diner Day. 

Friday 5th July—Whole school transition day. 

Saturday 6th July—Elland Carnival. 

Tuesday 9th July—Year 4 trip to Southport. 

Monday 15th July—Year 6 trip to Gulliver’s World. 

Wednesday 17th July—Performances of Joseph and the 

Technicolour Dreamcoat at 1:30 and 6pm. 

Thursday 18th  July—End of Year Service at St Mary’s 
Church at 13:15. Y6 will remain behind after the rest of 
the school has left, for their own special service and Y6 
parents are welcome to stay to this too.  

Friday 19th July—Last day of term 

Wednesday 4th September—School re-opens to children. 

Please can we remind you that children need to be wearing the correct footwear 
to school. Although there are only a few weeks left to the end of term, they still 
need to be wearing plain, black shoes.  

We have some sizes available at school for £7.00 a pair. See the Pastoral Team if 
you wish to purchase a pair. 

A big thank you to everyone who contributed to Edie’s 
Fundraising project. 

We counted up all the coins and found out we have raised a 
massive  

 

Me and my family are going to 
make a meal for people who 
will be alone at Christmas. We 
want everyone to feel happy 
at Christmas. We will be play-
ing games and singing as well 
as eating lots of food. 

    Elvis Costume! 


